
It may not feel our doors are really open at the        

moment as we follow the Public Health advice to limit 

parents in the school building. Please remember that 

this is how most schools run all of the time. Our open 

door will return in due course but in the meantime 

please remember that there are staff available on the 

main door each morning that you can approach to  

discuss things and your child’s teachers are present in 

the yard after 

school.  

 

Please also       

remember that we 

like to hear from 

our parents and carers. If you are concerned, worried, 

upset or even pleased about something we would like 

to hear about it. Say something, we would like to help! 

Bunnies =  Thomas Laverick  

Owls =  Jonah Calvert 

Reception =  Henry Sunderland 

Class 1 =   Wilf Holt 

Class 2 =   Jasper Duxbury 

Class 3 =  Zoya Noor 

Class 4 =    Mia Rez 

Class 5 =    Edie Landale 

Class 6 =    Elysha Parish 

Wednesday 15th September 2021 

Our New Family Support Worker 

 

We would like to introduce 

to parents Anna, who is 

our new Family Support     

Worker, she has been    

employed by school to    

support our families with 

issues in the home and out 

of school. 

 

 

Anna can support with things such as; 

• Support families with issues in the home  

• Sign-post children and parents to external    

services 

• Work with external services to support families 

• Support parents who are victims of Domestic 

Abuse  

• Refer families to social services or the Early 

Help Pathway 

• Contact parents to discuss home concerns 

raised in school by children 

• Talk to children about their home lives 

• Phone families who haven’t reported absences 

to school as part of first day calling 

• Deal with medical care plans and sharing of 

medical information. 

 

Anna can’t; 

• Deal with school specific issues such as school 

organisation, children’s behaviour in school or 

queries about school work or programmes of 

study. 
 

Anna can be contacted via mobile on: 07723 001580 

Calls will be returned during Anna’s working 

hours.  

Please remember we are closed 

on Friday 17th September for    

essential phonics and reading  

training for all teachers and  

Teaching Assistants. Thank you. 

Our Christian value this half 

term is:   

HOPE 



Dates for your Diary 

Friday 17th September 

CLOSED—TRAINING DAY 
 

Thursday 23rd September 

Year 1 trip—Thornton Hall Farm 
 

Friday 1st October 

Macmillan Cake Sale 
 

Thursday 7th October 

Todmorden High School Open Evening 
 

Monday 18th October 3:30 till 5:30 pm 

Parent’s Evening 
 

Tuesday 19th October 3:30 till 5:30 pm 

Parent’s Evening 
 

Tuesday 2nd November 

Flu Immunisations in School 
 

Friday 5th Nov to Monday 8th Nov 

PGL—Year 6 
 

Friday 19th November 

Children in Need — Get Active Day  

 + Sponsored Event 

Your child’s homework tasks will be set each week on 

Google Classroom. Classes from Year 1 to Year 6 

have half termly ‘investigation’ homework. Years 2 to 6 

have weekly English or 

Maths homework. Each 

class also has weekly 

spellings set on Google 

Classroom.  

For showing our values of Love, Hope, Perseverance or Honesty 

Bunnies =   All of Bunnies 

Owls =   All of Owls 

Reception =   Nola Redfern-Nicholl 

Class 1 =    Eloise McManus 

Class 2 =   Kaya Montague 

Class 3 =  Alfie Grice 

Class 4 =  Maya Dearden / Lydia  Croft 

Class 5 =  Amelia Riding     

Class 6 =   Oliver Wilson 

This Week’s 

Stars 

 READER OF THE 

WEEK 
For children who consistently read 

at home. 

Reception =   Marcie Cook 

Class 1 =  Xander Haugh 

Class 2 =   Katie Robinson 

Class 3 =   Eliza Rafiq 

Class 4 =  Esme Campbell 

Class 5 =  William Holmes  

Class 6 =   Oliver Wilson 

 

Calder Pennine Stoodley 

Keep Up-to-Date 

Please ensure you 

read our weekly 

newsletters which 

will give you all the 

information you 

need about what is going on in school. Our   

newsletter will continue to be delivered by email 

and through our website. If you don’t read it each 

week you may miss out on crucial information! 

Tonight your child will come home with a 

library book that they have self chosen. 

Please read it with your child or encour-

age him/her to read it. Books are 

changed each Wednesday! 

Please can all parents ensure that children 

have a full PE kit in school that includes a 

house T-Shirt, black shorts and pumps or 

trainers in a house coloured pump bag.  

Flu Nasal Vaccine  

Please ensure consent forms for 

the flu vaccine are returned to 

school by Friday. No nasal  

vaccine will be administered 

without your consent. Thank you! 


